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Circular No. 2013/23                             Dated: 06/08/2013 
 
TO ALL UNITS/MEMBERS 
 
 

Dear Comrades, 
 

THREE OF OUR GENERAL MANAGERS ELEVATED AS EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS  

 
 It is a matter of great pride for all of us in Bank of India that Notifications for 
the post of Executive Directors for three General Managers of our Bank, who had 
been short listed for the post, have been issued on 05/08/2013. 
 

 Sh.  P.S. Rawat-General Manager, Head Office, Credit Monitoring 
department has been appointed as Executive Director of Canara Bank, Sh. Rakesh 
Sethi- General Manager, who was posted as Chief Executive, European Branches 
has been assigned  Union Bank of India and Sh. B.B. Joshi- General Manager Bank 
of India is notified as Executive Director of Bank of Baroda. All of them have 
resumed their new assignments. Sh. Rawat has joined at Canara Bank in Mumbai, 
whereas Sh. Rakesh Sethi joined the new post by reporting at Representative 
Office of Union Bank of India in London and Sh. B.B. Joshi reported at New York 
office of Bank of Baroda.  
 

On behalf of entire membership of our Federation, we convey our 
HEARTIEST CONGRATULATIONS to all three for their achieving such coveted 
position and wish them The Best for their respective assignments.  

 
SH. P.K. PATNAIK & SH.SANJAY PAWAR SELECTED FOR FOREIGN ASSIGNMENTS 

 
With the elevations of Sh.Rakesh Sethi and Sh. B.B.Joshi as Executive 

Directors and their consequential reporting in other Banks, the post of Chief 
Executive, European branches and Chief Executive, U.S.A. have fallen vacant. In 
anticipation of these developments, Board of Directors of our Bank, in its meeting 
held on 26/07/2013 at Mumbai, have approved the names of Sh. P.K. Patnaik & 
Sh. Sanjay Pawar as their replacements. Sh. P.k. Patnaik will be the new Chief 
Executive, U.S.A. and Sh. Sanjay Pawar will take over as Chief Executive, 
European Branches.  We convey our Best wishes to Sh. Patnaik & Sh. Pawar for 
their prestigious postings.    
 
 With comradely greetings,  
                     Yours sincerely, 

                                    
                 (HARVINDER SINGH) 

                              GENERAL SECRETARY 

mailto:fboioa@yahoo.co.in

